
Adult Sunday School Classes at 9:30 am Today 
Pastoral Bible Study – Exodus -- FLC Lobby 

Young Adults – Brian Kaul – Room 206 
Joel Roettger – Book of Mark – FLC Classroom 113 
Mark Anderson – Augsburg Confession -- FLC 111 

Women Seeking Wisdom –- Reading the New Testament – FLC Classroom 114 
Guys in the Garage – 1

st
 & 2

nd
 Peter – FLC Classroom 115 

Middle School & Senior High ––Youth Room 
Sunday School Classes at 11 am Today 

Bible 101 – “Reconciled” Romans 5:1-11 – led by Dave Harjala –– Room #206 
Hot Topic – “One Truth-Many Lies – Heresies in the Church -- led by Chuck Christiansen – Rm #203 

 

 
Sign Up for Family Pictures for New Directory 

We are partnering with Re:Member Church Directories.  Pictures will be taken during the first  
2 weeks of April.  Every participant will receive a free 8 x 10 picture with the option to purchase more 
but under no obligation.  Sign up today on the board at the Information Desk.  You can also sign up 
online with a link provided in an email sent out last week. 
 
 

Last Call for Tickets for Parade of Tables  
All tickets must be purchased by this Wednesday, February 28. 

Ladies, if you have already purchased your ticket, the event is this Saturday, March 3. 
Doors open at 11 am and lunch and the program begin 12 noon.   

 
 

SEASONED ADULTS – Tuesday, March 6 at 11:30 AM 
Our featured speaker is Norman Day, a retired naval officer, a retired civil engineer, and a world 
traveler, along with Cindy, his wife). His topic: “Seeing England by Longboat While Traveling on 
Canals.” This unique perspective of traveling 150-miles of canals, piloting your own watercraft, is 
indeed exciting.  Traversing the rivers Severn and Avon, stops along the way included Stratford-upon-
Avon, and Birmingham. England has over 1,000 miles of established canals. Contact Freia Micha, 
Dot Ryan, or Linda Sturk to let them know you plan to attend. Luncheon cost is $7 per person. 
Deadline for reservations is this Friday, March 2. You do not need to be a “seasoned adult” to 
attend. Plan to come and see what England looks like while piloting your own boat on its well 
established canals. 

 
 

Birthdays…2/25 Eileen Frostholm, Sarah Roth, Scott Scraggs;   2/27 Nancy Lamberth,  
Dylan Martin, Lois Robinson; 2/28 Claire McCay (5); 2/29 Max Haase (1); 3/1 Isaac Smith (6);  
3/2 Nicole Cox, Gary Pruett, Mack Webster; 3/3 Pauline Christiansen, David Plummer,  
Levi Smithey (7) 
Anniversaries…2/25 Adam & Rhonda Brown (1); 2/27 Hank & Mia Jones (25), Tom & Stephanie 
Schoenfelder (16), Rob & Susan Duskey (20); 3/1 Craig & Chris Emerson (5); 3/3 Larry & Diana 
Holden (21) 

 
 

Wednesdays at Grace during Lent 
12 Noon – Worship service 

Light lunch to follow (free will offering) 
This week our MOPS moms will provide the lunch. 

 
6:30 pm – Worship service 

Supper before the service beginning at 5:15 pm 
Supper menu:  Chicken fajitas, refried beans, salad & dessert 

$4 per adult, $2 per child, $10 max per family 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Donations of individually wrapped candy is now being accepted  

for the Egg Hunt part of the Easter Festival. 
A box will be in the Coffee area for donations. 

Easter Fest will be Saturday, March 31 
which includes the Passion play and egg hunt. 

 
 

Can You Help on a Rainy Sunday? 
We are looking for people who are willing to stand outside and greet people with umbrellas  

on rainy days, help them get out of their cars and escort them to the doors – either outside the 
Sanctuary or Family Life Center.  If you are willing to do this, please contact Traci Roth. 

 
 
 

Thanks to everyone for another successful Ash Wednesday pancake supper. Social Ministry 
is very grateful for the help of Guys in the Garage -- Dave Larson, Troy Howe, Russ Hembree, 
and Bruce and Barbara Collet, Mike Zurakowski and Don and Holly Mings.  They fed 130 
people and received $900 in donations.  

 
 

Today’s Sunday School theme:  We have faith in Jesus 
Our verse:    “He saved us, not because of righteous things  

we had done, but because of His mercy.” 
Titus 3:5 

We would like to connect the adults and children of Grace just a bit more, so we 
will be publishing the theme and verse of the week for our children’s Sunday 
school classes.  We would love it if the adults would join in memorizing or at 
least talking about it to the children as they see each other in the halls. 



 

Recital 
Every year there is a Recital for the disabled and regular piano/voice students.  Please come and join 
us for a special time as" Panda keys" students and friends share their amazing talents.  We will also 
featuring our wonderful Youth choir. This event will be on Saturday, March 10th, at 6 pm, in the lobby 
of the Family Life Center. Refreshments will be provided.  Please contact Penny Perry if you have 
any questions at 865-309-2862.  The event will also be available on YouTube. 

 
 
 

Do You Enjoy Helping Others? 
Do you have a heart willing to enhance the lives of adults in nursing homes  

and assisted living centers? 
If you answered yes, than the East Tennessee Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program  

may be for you.  This program trains and certifies volunteers to advocate for residents in 
these facilities.  Training is provided.  You would visit your assigned facility weekly. 

2 training dates are upcoming – April 24 & 25 and September 25 & 26 
Breakfast and lunch is included 

If you are interested, please contact Thomas Kahler or Suzanne Gault at 691-2551 for more 
information or to register for one of the training sessions.   

 
 
 

Supplies for Cedar Bluff Middle School…. 
They are in need of personal hygiene supplies for the students…soap, shampoo, deodorant, feminine 
hygiene, etc. as well as any extra clothes you may have, particularly gym type shorts in all sizes.   

 
 
 
 

+++++++Serving at Our Worship Services Today+++++ 
8:00 am Traditional   9:30 am Blended  

Elder:   Sam Jones     Craig Emerson  
Worship Assistant: Larry Voorhees    Dave Harjala 
Altar:   Helen Horlbeck and Cydne Albers…………………………………… 
Reader:   Jon Callies    Mark Anderson  
Acolyte:   Patrick Angelino    Austin Strobel 
Greeters:  Peggy Harvey, Barbara Laneman  Kristin McGee 
Ushers:   Ted Murphy, Ben Murphy   Jack McGee 

 
 
 

Church Staff Email Addresses can now be found on the Grace website:   www.visitgrace.org 
 

 
 

 

WELCOME TO GRACE LUTHERAN CHURCH 
 

Our Church Activities for This Week of February 25, 2018 
 

Today             8:00am  Traditional Worship with Holy Communion, Sanctuary 
   9:30am  Blended Worship Service, Sanctuary 
   9:30am  Sunday School for Children, Bible Studies for Adults 

11:00am Contemporary Worship Service, FLC 
11:00am Adult Bible Studies 
11:00am Rings of Grace, Sanctuary Balcony   

             Monday  7:00pm  Band of Brothers, Family Life Center 
Tuesday            6:30pm  Adult Inquiry Class, Fellowship Hall 
  6:30pm  Financial Peace University 

6:30pm  Adult Choir, Choir Room  
 Wednesday       9:00am  Parents Day Out 
   9:30am  Women’s Beth Moore Bible Study 
             12:00pm              Lenten Worship with Holy Communion (Lunch to follow) 

5:00pm  JOY-full Noise Too Choir Rehearsal 
   5:15pm  Supper begins, Family Life Center 
   6:00pm  Joy-full Noise Choir Rehearsal 
   6:30pm  Lenten Worship Service with Holy Communion 
   7:30pm  Prayer Team, Sanctuary    
 Thursday 7:00am  Mens Bible Study 
   6:30pm  GraceNotes, Sanctuary Balcony 
   6:30pm  Legacy Journey 
   6:30pm  ESL, Fellowship Hall 
         Friday  9:00am  Womens Bible Study      
 Saturday         11:00am  Parade of Tables, Family Life Center    
 Sunday  8:00am  Traditional Worship, Sanctuary 
   9:30am  Blended Worship Service with Holy Communion, Sanctuary 
   9:30am  Sunday School for Children, Bible Studies for Adults 

11:00am Contemporary Worship Service with Holy Communion, FLC 
11:00am Adult Bible Studies 
11:00am Rings of Grace, Sanctuary Balcony 
12:30pm Confirmation for 7

th
 & 8

th
 Grades 

 
 

Band of Brothers – Tomorrow night at 7 pm in the Family Life Center 
Dinner will be served.  Childcare is available. 

http://www.visitgrace.org/

